

2111 Wilson Boulevard Suite 1200 Arlington, VA 22201

May 15, 2023

Resident PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Friend of the USO,

On behalf of the military service members and families we serve, thank you for your generous donation made in memory of Raymond M. Romano. Your generosity helps us give more than thanks to the military community.

For 80 years, the USO has strengthened America's service members by keeping them connected to family, home and country, throughout their service to the nation. As our men and women in uniform continue to risk their lives defending our freedoms, we are right by their side, connecting them to everything they love and fight for.

Thank you again for your thoughtful tribute in memory of Raymond M. Romano. We appreciate you joining us in a united expression of gratitude for all those who serve and sacrifice.

Sincerely,

J.D. Crouch II

CEO & Presidentie USO,

ars and familles 🤲

mory of Raymon in

The USO has strengthened America's service members by Kuching is and a tamily, homeland coefficient indicate their service to the nation. As our men and their configuration continue to risk their how defending our freedoms, we are right by their and light for

an memora e e e ingresión de la principa de <mark>la principa de la constanta de la constanta de la constanta de la co</mark> La constanta de la constanta de

The USO is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and acknowledges that no goods or services were provided to you in return for your contribution. Danations to the USO are tax deductible to the extent provided by law. Please retain this receipt for your records.